Kaikoura Primary School...

We start this notice off with a massive well done to our tamariki!!

The weather hasn't been the warmest or indeed the driest but children have coped well and played really well, mostly indoors.

Unfortunately the weather has meant that our Year 4 camp has been postponed. Mr Manuel will make a decision on Sunday night whether the camp will go ahead next week. If the weather doesn't play ball Mr Manuel is organising activities in and around the school and

community!

Our PTA are planning to do a Christmas Hamper Raffle and would love it if all families could donate an item for it. Suggestions are chocolates, biscuits, Christmas pudding or anything you feel is appropriate for a Christmas hamper. Donations can be left at the office and the PTA ask that we receive them by this Friday. Children will be sent home with a raffle sheet to sell also.

A reminder to everyone that the park in the photo is a disabled parking spot(behind the bus parking). Please keep this free unless you have a disability parking permit.



27 and 30 Nov - Heritage Marlborough

29 Nov - Mainpower Sport

29-30 Nov - Year 4 camp (postponed)

4 Dec - Buttonholes for Lions Club

6 Dec - Reports go home

10 Dec - Year 6 takeover

12 Dec - Lunch at the beach, whole school

13 Dec - Final Assembly/celebration - from 5 pm

14 Dec - Last day of school - finishes at 12.30 pm